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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

People who work with children and familes should be held accountable for their 

screw ups on the job and breaking of the laws and violating peoples privacy rights 

just like anyone else. They do not deserve immunity like police officers and judicial 

figures, that's just absurd. Please vote NO on SB-1587. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


